
 

 

August 8, 2019 

URGENT RECALL INFORMATION 
MacGill Item #1491 & #1492 

 

Dear Valued MacGill Customer, 

 We have been informed that Altaire Pharmaceuticals, Inc. has issued a voluntary recall 

on specific lots of the Altaire® Irrigate Eye Wash in both 1 Oz. and 4 Oz. This recall is being 

initiated due to management concerns regarding the sufficiency of Quality Assurance controls 

over critical systems in the manufacturing facility. The FDA has determined these issues 

indicate a lack of sterility assurance.  

William V. MacGill & Co. has utilized Altaire Pharmaceuticals as a supplier for our product 

#1491 and #1492. We urge you to check your supplies immediately to determine if you have the 

following product with the affected lot number(s) in your possession.  

#1491 Irrigate Eye Wash, 1 Oz. 

NDC: 59390-175-18 

Lot Number(s): 17200  17322  18026  18100  18236  19052 

#1492 Irrigate Eye Wash, 4 Oz.  

NDC: 59390-175-35 

Lot Number(s): 17087  17088  17109  17110  17306  17307  17318  17323  18014  18045  

18059  18063  18117  18134  18228  18261  19119  16207  16233  16250  16268  16301 

If you are in possession of the recalled product, please contact MacGill Customer Service at    

1-800-323-2841 to arrange for a replacement or credit and to return the affected product.  

Sincerely, 

MacGill School Nurse Supplies 


